
Vacations are a nice change of pace from the routine 

day-to-day schedule.  I find them very refreshing-a 

time spent away from home with loved ones-seeing 

different places and all the things those places have 

to offer.  This reminds me that we should wake up 

refreshed each day, as the Lord loves us 

unconditionally and has a plan for us each day.  

Keep your eyes fixed on the Lord, follow His plan, 

and share His love with others.   

 

CoVID protocol change with mask wearing: 

wearing a mask will now be optional for all staff, 

children, parents and anyone coming to drop off 

or pick up a child.  Thank you for your patience 

and perseverance as we continue to navigate 

through this pandemic.     

 

Trinity has been blessed with the opportunity to 

host the Northern Wisconsin District Early 

Childhood Conference.  This is an amazing 

opportunity for our teachers to receive continued 

education and connect with other childhood 

teachers in our district.  In order to make this 

opportunity available to our teachers, we will need 

to close the center.  The childcare will be closed 

on Friday, August 6th for our teachers to attend 

this conference.  Families will not be charged for 

this day.   
Miss Michaela on July 

22nd and Ms. Penny on 

July 25th- enjoy your 

special day ladies! 

Trinity water play days are a lot of fun for your 

children.  It is important for you to check the 

classroom calendar for when these days are 

scheduled for your child.  Please remember to 

bring your child’s swimwear items on these days.  

We do not have extra swimwear.   
 

Trinity Vacation Bible School is scheduled for 

July 21st from 5:30pm to 8:00pm for children 3 

years of age through those that just finished 5th 

grade. Contact the church office for registration 

information at 715-842-0769. 

 

Thank you to all the wonderful families for your 

donations to the childcare.  Your kind generosity 

is a blessing to the children and staff of Trinity 

Childcare.  May God continue to bless you and your 

families. 
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Arise, shine, for your light has come, and the 
glory of the Lord rises upon you.  See, darkness 
covers the earth and thick darkness is over the 
peoples, but the Lord rises upon you and his 
glory appears over you.  Nations will come to 
your light, and kings to the brightness of your 
dawn.  Isaiah 60:1-3 

CALENDAR: 
July 2nd all classes will have a 4th of July celebration at 10:00 am. 

July 5th the center is closed in honor of Independence Day. 

July 14th school age children will attend the Woodchucks game. 

July 23rd all classes will have an ice cream party at 3:00 pm. 

July 29th childcare chapel with the school age children giving the message. 

August 6th the center will be closed for the teachers to attend the Early Childhood Conference. 


